

## City of Long Beach Working Together to Serve

**R-19** 

Date:

June 1, 2004

To:

Honorable Mayor and City Council

From:

Mayor Beverly O'Neill, Chair, Charter Amendment Committee

Subject:

RECOMMENDATIONS FROM THE 2004 CITY OF LONG BEACH GOVERNMENT

REFORM TASK FORCE

The Charter Amendment Committee, at its meeting held May 25, 2004, considered communications relative to the above subject.

It is the recommendation of the Committee to the City Council that the communications be received and filed.

Respectfully submitted,

CHARTER AMENDMENT COMMITTEE

Mayor Beverly O'Neill, Chair

Prepared by: Martha Cobb

Unanimous vote Absent: Webb

CAC\Recommendations of Government Reform Task Force.rec.doc